STRATTON SCHOOL PRE-K & KINDERGARTEN NEWS -

Stratton School is seeking area children who will turn five years
old by October 15", who are not currently enrolled in the Pre-K
program at Stratton School. Please contact Kathy Matthews at
246-2283, as soon as possible.

Stratton School is also seeking area children who will turn four
years old by October 15, to register for the fall Pre-K program.
Please contact Kathy Matthews at 246-2283, as soon as possible.



